
  
   

 

11 October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE:  HEAD LICE NOTIFICATION IN YEAR 8 
 
I have been notified of a case of head lice in Year 8, therefore please can all parents of 
Year 8 boys check their hair thoroughly over the weekend and treat as necessary.  If you 
would like advice on this please see the NHS choices website for further details. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 
Many thanks for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Daniel Brown 
Head of Lower School 
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